Weekly report

05/08/2005

In this week, I finished the first draft of the journal version of the DAC paper and the draft of the slides for DAC. Here is the to do list for the next few weeks:

1. finish writing the journal version of the DAC paper

2. finish the slides for the DAC paper

3. clean up the program for the iccad paper.

4. extend the trace-based model to handle the FPGA with several types of wire segment.

In order to handle the FPGA with different types of wire segment, I need to dump out the load capacitance for each wire segment of the critical path from VPR. By doing this, I can not only handle the multi-length wire segment, but also reduce the delay estimation error.  

